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Here you go Sir,
 
 

Josh Hink
Interim Fire Marshal
509-962-7657
 
 

Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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September 29, 2016 


 


 


 


Dusty Pilkington 


Community Development Services 


411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2 


Ellensburg, WA 98926 


 


Re: Mostofi (VA-16-00001) 


 


Dear Mr. Pilkington: 


 


After conducting a review of the above named project, I have the following comments: 


 


 Any new driveway must comply with Kittitas County Code, i.e. driveway lengths over 150’ are have a 


width of no less than 16 feet. 


 


 All new construction must meet the Wildland Urban Interface (WUI) Code for building components and 


defensible space.  


 


Any questions or concerns regarding fire service features may be directed to the Kittitas County Fire Marshal’s 


Office at 509-962-7000. 


 


Sincerely, 


 


 


 


Josh Hink 


Fire Marshal 


 


 






